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May 8, 1957

Mr. Carl A. Elliott, M. C.
House Office Puilding

Washington, D. C.
Dear Carl:

As you have no doubt noted, the Nickerson court-martial proceeding has
been continued until 25 June 1957, While this would give us sufficient
time to examine the highly sensitive material involved, provided it is
made available to us at an early date, it will be interesting to watch the
Defense Department's timing in the additional clearances that we have
requested and the availability of this material to us.

It has occurred to Mr. Jenkins, Colonel Zimmer and Lt. Cole that now
would be a very fine time to take any action, regardless of how casual
or subtle the action, suggestions or comments might be, to the effect
that the interest of the country would be infinitely better served if the
Army would proceed to give Colonel Nickerson non-judicial punishment
rather than run the rick of exposing the highly sensitive material that a
trial by court-martial might likely involve,

We pass this suggestion along to you because of your gemuine interest in
this case and hope that you can get in a good lick or two for Colonel
Nickerson, the Army and the countyas a whole.

Thanking you and with kindest personal regards, I am

Always sincerely yours,

REK B:mfl Robert K. Bell



CARL ELLIOTT COMMITTEE:

77h DiSTRICT, ALABAMA EDUCATION AND LABOR
S Congress of the United States e
RAvBURN WEBSTER Bouse of Representatives P Watxon
Washington, B. €,
May 10, 1957

Mr. Robert K. Bell

Bell, Morring & Richardson
Attorneys at Law

610-14 Terry-Hutchens Building
Huntsville, Alabama

Dear Mr. Bell:

In the absense of Congressman Elliott, I am acknowledging
receipt of your letter of May 8, 1957.

Mr. Elliott is in New Orleans, Louisiana holding hearings
with his Committee on Education and Labor. Upon his re-

turn to the office next week, your letter will be brought
to his attention.

Sincerely yours,

D, Cirws £. Dl

Mrs. Cora B. Marlowe
Secretary
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